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Report for the Microwave Band Planning Committee
To the Board of Directors:

The Microwave Band Planning Committee began its work in January 2009. Members are:
Tom Clark, K3IO, Chairman
Paul Wade, W1GHZ

Kent Britain, WA5VJB

Matt Yellen, K7DN

Will Payne, N4YWK
John Stephenson, KD6OZH 

Tom Clark reports that the principal issues identified by the group are:

· 902/903 MHz calling frequency vs 25 MHz repeater spacing on 33 cm

· The impact of the Europeans finally launching a Galileo constellation on 23 cm

Tom prepared a PowerPoint presentation on the committee’s work for last summer’s Central States VHF Society Conference. The presentation is attached for your information.
David Sumner, K1ZZ

Staff Liaison

